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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Compassion 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Parents Evening  

Mon 21st - 3LB 3B  

Tues 22nd—6S 6KS 

Wed 23rd—5H 5B 

Thurs 24th—4T 4C 6P 

See letter 

Mon 21st October 

Year 4 parents lunch 

arrive 11:45 am. 

Bookings are now 

closed 

Fri 25th October  

Break up normal 

time. Science Day—

dress as a scientist . 

Mon 4th Nov 

Return to school—

normal time and 

normal uniform 

Harvest Festival at Holy Trinity Church 

The wonderful year 6 and our Spiritual Ambassadors led our Harvest Festival worship at Holy Trinity 

Church on Thursday 17th October. We learnt the importance of compassion in our community and 

sharing what we have with those not as fortunate as ourselves. We were also given some top tips 

on how to look after our planet; these included reducing our water usage, recycling and using left 

over food reusing our water. The year 6’s also shared an alphabet of food it was amazing how many 

different foods they had thought of for 

each letter, it really made us appreciate 

all of the wonderful food we have. Our 

worship was rounded off with some fan-

tastic singing from our school choir! 

Achievement Award 3LB TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Erica Reggie Rafe 3B Evie B 

Georgie M  Rayyaan 3LB  

Corey  Zoe 4C  

Ava  Anand 4T  

Wezley     

Artur     

Message from Zoey’s family thanking everyone for their support:  

“I just wanted to write and thank you, your staff, all the children and their parents for the amazing amount of 
money that was raised towards Zoey's Hero Arm, it far exceeded our expectations. What incredibly generous peo-
ple you all are.  I will be adding the money to the gofundme page in the next day or two, bringing us even closer to 
our target.“ 



The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Go for an autumn walk and collect 
some autumn leaves. Use them to 
create some autumn inspired art-
work. 

We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  

Bikeability 

On Monday and Tuesday, 11 children from both year five and six were chosen to do 

an activity called Bikeability.  (The second group were on Thursday and Friday) We 

had so much fun! First, we were given bikes and helmets and were told to check 

them. We started with games on our bikes and then after lunch we went on the 

road. On Tuesday, we were on the road all day.  We had so much fun.  

While we were on the road we were practising different types of turns and signals 

for example indication to show when you are turning and turning into a road.           

We did an activity 

about road signs 

and their meaning 

to help us when we are out on our 

bikes. We also learnt how to maintain 

our bike and make sure it is safe to go 

on the road. Thank you very much for 

this opportunity and thank you to the 

Instructors! JB   



Amazing Athletes! 

This week 2 groups of year 6 
children travelled to Telford 
College to compete in a range of 
athletic events including relay 
races, javelin, long jump and 
many more. They were a credit 
to our school and we are really 
proud of them all for their excel-
lent conduct and for their enthusiastic support of each other! Well 
done year 6! 

Where’s Nala? 

Well done to Hazel in Year 6 who spotted 

that last time, Nala was in the section on the 

World War I workshop.                                  

You win some chocolate! 

Where is Nala this week?? 

Active Families! 

 

 

Crisp Wrappers Needed! 

Last week, we shared with you the arrival of the wonderful 
metal dolphin sculpture from the British Iron Work Muse-
um.  This week, the children have really enjoyed recycling 
their crisp wrappers and posting them through the metal 
dolphin, but we need your help!   

We would LOVE for the dolphin to be full for when it is re-
turned at the start of November.  If you have any crisp 
wrappers at home, please collect them and bring them to 
school for your child to give to their class teacher. Please 
note it is only crisp wrappers we are recycling. 

Thank you for your contin-
ued support.  We look for-
ward to updating you with a 
photo of, hopefully, an ex-
tremely full dolphin. 

Fantastic French Club! 

Our super French clubbers learnt all about animals this week 
and loved playing French animal bingo with the year 6 leaders! 

Well done all of you    

PTFA 

We are considering setting up a PTFA if any parents 

are interested and have any ideas about how this 

could run and what could be focussed upon. Please 

email the school and we will be in touch. Thank you  

Science Week 

Next Friday we are holding a whole school 
science day. The children will be carrying out 
a range of science investigations and using 
their scientific skills. As part of the day, we are 
inviting to the children to come into school 
dressed up a scientist. This could be a crazy 
scientist or a famous scientist such as Charles 
Darwin. If you are after some inspiration, this 
website has some good ideas!  

Dress as a scientist day ideas – Fab Science 

Final Orders 

The deadline for orders for 

the optional PE top is the 

25th October 2024. Deliv-

ery will be a few weeks 

after half term. 

https://www.fabscience.co.uk/dress-as-a-scientist-day-ideas/#:~:text=Thomas%20Edison%2C%20inventor%20of%20the,middle%20and%20carry%20a%20telescope.


Spiritual Ambassadors visit Lawndale  

At Lawndale, we (Spiritual Ambassadors) had a great time making 
and crafting with the elderly residents. Everyone had lots of fun 
and enjoyed making Christmas cards and talking about important 
recent events.  We worked together with the residents to make 
various Christmas cards and decorations.  After drinking a glass of 
orange squash, 
we said thank-
you and we 
went back to 
school to tell 
all of our 
friends about 
the great time 
we had experi-
enced during 

our visit.  We enjoyed it 
very much and we would 
be delighted to attend 
again. 

Written by Megan S, a year 
6 Spiritual Ambassador 

Amazing History Homework  
 
Well done Year 4 you have created some amaz-
ing models for your homework projects linked to 
your in-class history focus on 1066. It’s lovely to 
see the hard work 
that you and your 
families have put into 
these models show-
casing the key fea-
tures of castles and 
buildings from the 
Norman times.  

Selfless Service! 

In year 6, we have been learning about Sewa within the Sikh reli-
gion and thinking about how we could incorporate good deeds 
into our daily lives. Please have a read of M’s work from 6S for 
some lovely tips! Well done M! 

 

 



E Safety Guidance   


